
December 31, 2019 

Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 19-51-207727 
ARRC Post Road Buildings Demolition 

Addendum number 1 is issued for Clarification 

The Closing Date for this ITB is as follows: 
Bids will be received until Monday January 13, 2020 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  

The ARRC and State of Alaska webpages reflect this date however the cover page of the ITB was 
conflicting.    

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


